
John H. Lynch
Governor

STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE
OFFICE OF ENERGY AND PLANNING

4 Chenell Dr.
Concord, NH 03301-8519
Telephone: (603) 271-2155

Fax (603) 271-2615

Debra A. Rowland, Executive Director
Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

December 20, 2010

Re: DE1O-188
2011-2012 Core and Gas Energy Efficiency Program
Exhibit 21- OEP Data Request- Set 1, OEP Gas 1-2 08/27/10

Dear Ms. Rowland:

On behalf of the Office of Energy and Planning, I enclose for filing with the Commission
an original and six copies of Exhibits 21 which were issued as record requests at the
December 16 hearing.

Sincerely,

Eric Steltzer
Energy Policy Analyst

Enclosure


